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THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL (A620 BABWORTH ROAD 
AND STRAIGHT MILE, RETFORD) (40MPH SPEED LIMIT)  

ORDER 2020(1236) 
  
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Nottinghamshire County Council HAS MADE an Order under 
the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, the effects of which will be, in respects of roads at Retford 
in the District of Bassetlaw: - 
 

1. No person shall drive any vehicle at a speed exceeding 40 miles per hour on the following 
length of road: - 

 
A620 Babworth Road, Retford 
 
From a point 490 metres west of the centre line of its junction with Ordsall Road in a westerly 
direction to the centre line of its junction with B6420 Mansfield Road for 327 metres approximately. 
 
A620 Straight Mile, Retford 

 
From the centre line of its junction with B6420 Mansfield Road in a westerly direction to a point of 
218 metres west of that junction. 

 
2. The following Orders are hereby revoked in so far as they relate to the lengths of road 

specified in the Schedules to this Order: - 
 

The Nottinghamshire County Council (A620 Babworth Road, East Retford, Babworth and 
Worksop) (50MPH Speed Limit) Order 2004 (1068) 
 

3. Any previous speed limit order made under the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 or any 
enactment replace by that Act in so far as it related to the lengths of road specified in the 
Schedule to this Order is hereby revoked. 

 
As a result of the impact of COVID-19 and in accordance with Public Health England’s advice on 
social distancing and avoiding non-essential trips, public buildings such at County Hall libraries are 
closed or if reopened will have restrictions in place.  
 
In order to make relevant documents available for inspection they can either be: 
 
(a) Viewed online by visiting the County Council’s website (consult.nottinghamshire.gov.uk) 
 
(b) By writing to the address below or by emailing tmconsultation@viaem.co.uk to request a 

copy and one will be sent out either via email or post if address provided. Any details you 
provide may be shared with Nottinghamshire County Council as appropriate. 

 
 
THIS ORDER WILL COME INTO FORCE ON 1st DECEMBER 2020 
 
The proposed reduction in speed limit is required to improve road safety for pedestrians 
and road users. 
  

Improvements Manager, Via East Midlands, Bilsthorpe Depot 
Bilsthorpe Business Park, Eakring Road, Bilsthorpe, NG22 8ST 


